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All of our facilities are open and accepting new patients following the Center for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and Department of Health guidelines. This 
includes our inpatient detox and residential treatment programs in Williamstown 
and Pemberton as well as our outpatient services in Turnersville, Vineland, and 
Northfield.  
  
Maryville has served New Jersey for more than 70 years, is accredited by CARF, 
and licensed by the State of New Jersey to provide substance abuse disorder and 
co-occurring mental health treatment. 
 
For detox, residential treatment admissions, and outpatient admissions, please call 
855-823-3428. 
   


